
  

 
 

 

Caribou Abandoned Near 
Dempster Highway 

 

 
 

On March 29, Environment Yukon Conservation Officers investigated 
two shot and abandoned bull caribou at kilometer 191 on the 
Dempster Highway. A third caribou was reported shot and abandoned 
at kilometer 208 by a member of the public. 
 
It is an offence under the Wildlife Act to abandon an animal and waste 
edible meat. 
 
Conservation Officers are seeking the assistance from anyone with 
information related to this investigation or other hunting activity on the 
Dempster Highway over the Easter weekend to help identify the 
person or persons responsible. 
 
Please call the TIPP line or Dawson City District Conservation Officer 
Shawn Hughes at 867-993-5492. 
 

Respect Wildlife. Take only what you need. Use all that you take. 
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